
NEWSLETTER
We’d love for families to join us for our Assembly
on November 28th! We’ll be highlighting our
focus of the month, Humility, and celebrating our
wonderful students. It’s always a joy to have as
many families as possible there to share in the
excitement! Our School Council is also looking
for amazing volunteers to help with Hot Lunch
and Hot Dog/Smoothie Days—if you’re interested
in lending a hand, please reach out to
oescouncil@gmail.com.

Kindergarten
Community Walk! 

GETTING INVOLVED

OES SNAPSHOTS 
Here are some snapshots
capturing the wonderful
activities and events
happening throughout
November!

November 2024

November has been a month filled with memorable moments! We
gathered for our Remembrance Day Assembly, joined by members of the
Legion, who honored us with their presence and awarded many of our
talented students in the Legion's Remembrance Day literary contest.
We’re so proud of our amazing winners! Last week, we hosted Parent-
Teacher Interviews alongside a fantastic Book Fair that brought families
together to celebrate reading. And a big thank you to our Parent Council
for organizing the always-popular Hot Dog and Smoothie Days—what a
treat for everyone!

HIGHLIGHTS

Mrs. Moser taught the
students in grade 7s
how to play floor
hockey. 

Various Remembrance Day
activities throughout the last few
weeks! 
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DID YOU KNOW?
Did you know that regular school attendance is one of
the strongest predictors of student success? Studies
show that students who attend school consistently
build better academic skills, have stronger social
connections, and are more likely to graduate. Each
day in school is an opportunity for growth, learning,
and developing important habits that contribute to a
bright future. Let’s work together to make every day
count! Click the link below to find out more parent
information about school attendance. 

Thank you to all the parents and students who
supported our Scholastic Book Fair. We managed to
raise over $3500.00 in new books and material for
our library. Your support is truely appreciated. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ykMU8AtsMzTuh5FMOo_TyTKmbkZckN4u/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ykMU8AtsMzTuh5FMOo_TyTKmbkZckN4u/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ykMU8AtsMzTuh5FMOo_TyTKmbkZckN4u/view?usp=drive_link

